
2/1 TD club meeting 

 

• Annual elections 

o Ballots- no one running against current board 

2022 Board: 

Kristin Hasley – President 

John Cory – VP 

Brad Spencer – Treasurer 

Christine Lenz – Communications 

Jason Royal – Fundraising  

Karen Eastburn – Recording Secretary 

Kelly Huffman – Concessions  

• Concessions will look different this year. 6 new chair committees have been added this year 

o Kelly Huffman will oversee process. He will provide direction to the committee chairs. 

This position will evolve. The six chair positions are as follows: 

▪ Purchasing Chair- do not need to go to concession stand; will handle purchases 

for concession stand- candy ordering, pretzels, etc. Responsible for making 

purchases. Work with concessions chair. 

▪ Hot food Chair- Make sure hot foods(chick fil a, hot dogs, taco meat) show up 

on game nights. May include picking up and delivering Chick-Fil-A sandwiches if 

the restaurant won’t deliver) 

▪ Opening Chair- oversee opening and closing concession stand on game days.  

Will not need to work the stand  but will need to ensure stand is unlocked and 

that hot food is turned on and concessions is set up for business 

▪ Closing Chair- Be available to close concessions post game; Will also be 

responsible for counting  money with Brad Spencer (who will then take money 

for deposit) 

▪ JV concessions Chair- will align with all other chairs – schedule is opposite 

Varisty schedule in terms of Home / Away games.  These games are usually 

Saturday morning so hot food is less involved.  Usually consists of donuts / 

bagels and sometimes hot dogs (if game is later morning) 

- Please contact Kristin Hasley or Kelly Huffman if you are interested in any of these positions.  

This will fulfill your volunteer responsibility for the season. 

• There are still committee spots available!  We will send out the committee chair doc. Please 

keep your eyes open for this and sign up as soon as possible.  Please let any of the board 

members know if you have questions regarding committee responsibilities, etc.  

o Cindy Cerminara asked to add service chair position. The players will serve in the 

community; multiple events. She will lead this effort. 



• Next meeting Feb 28 – 7pm – Spirit Room HS Stadium:  We have a very full agenda! Mark your 

calendars! 

Coach has been selected. The recommendation to hire Coach Jon LeDonne has been voted for and 

approved by the Board.  We welcome Coach LeDonne and are excited to introduce him at the next 

Board Meeting!! 

 

Details on 9th grade, JV and Varsity seasons will be sent out once we meet with new Coach.  Stay tuned!   

 

 


